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Media Advisory 

 

Monday, 02 October 2023 

 

PREMIER DUBE–NCUBE UNVEILS 55 TRUCKS TO IMPROVE POTHOLE REPAIR IN 

THE PROVINCE AS PART OF THE OCTOBER TRANSPORT MONTH CAMPAIGN 

 

KwaZulu-Natal Premier Nomusa Dube–Ncube will launch the 2023 October Transport 

Month campaign by unveiling 55 new trucks which will be deployed to improve the 
turnaround time in addressing pothole patching in the province. 

 
These trucks, which are fitted with equipment, will be distributed to all Department of 
Transports’ District Offices. 

 
The procurement of these trucks is part of the commitment by the Premier in her State of 

the Province Address, where she committed government to paying attention to addressing 

and improving the condition of the provincial road network. 
 

As part of the roll-out of S’thesha Waya Waya, Premier Dube-Ncube, accompanied by the 

MEC for Transport, Community Safety and Liaison, Sipho Hlomuka and MEC for Social 

Development, Ms Nonhlanhla Khoza, will also issue out appointment letters to more than 
270 road worker and engineering employees. 
 

This years’ October Transport Month Campaign is being rolled out under the theme: 
Siyakha – Building better infrastructure to grow South Africa together! 

 

The Provincial launch will integrate various aspects, including law enforcement. 
 

 

ENDS. 


